
 
Together Safely 
Agincourt Church of God believes in following God’s guidance and direction, to minister to the whole 

family. Appreciating everyone to know the good news of Christ. Investing in the next generation, 

impacting community culture, and influencing lives through faithfully serving all nations. In doing  

so we are announcing to new visitors and friendly reminder to existing members to please fellowship  

with us under the safety guidelines within our region concerning COVID-19 protocols. Your safety  

is our concern. 
 

Announcement: Covid - 19 Protocols 

 
1. Upon arrival, your temperature will be checked. We will admit persons whose temperature  
   doesn't exceed 38 degrees. 

2. All persons must sanitize at the entrance with hand sanitizer before entering the sanctuary. 

3. Masks are mandatory, You will be required to wear your mask at all times. Children under two years  
   are exempted. 

4. If you know you are in a high-risk group based on your medical conditions please stay home. 

5. If you are feeling sick or have a fever please stay home. 

6. There will be one entrance and one exit. The main front door will be the only entrance and the back 
door the exit. 

7. If you plan to pay by cash, please ensure you put the exact amount in an envelope. We will not be 
making change as we are trying our best to limit contact as much as we possibly can. 

B). The offering baskets will be placed at the front, each person will be directed by the ushers  
     to place his or her gift there. 

8. There will be no children’s church. Families will be required to sit together. The nursery and Board  
    room will be closed. 

9. There will be no access to upstairs. 

10. You must maintain the social distancing guidelines and follow the directions of the ushers. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns please call the church office. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Administrative Staff,  
Agincourt Church of God 


